
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION 

IN REPLY ADDRESS 

REGIONAL ADMINISTRATOR 
CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION 

P . o. Box 3224 
·+·Sm•.t•eir~~➔ 

Seattle 14, Wash . 

December 12, 19.50 

Mr . Amon G. Garter 
Fort orth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Reference is made to letter of November 20 from your 
secretary, indicating you had requested a hat be sent me 
and explaining your regret at the oversight in my not 
getting one during my attendance of the Airports Advisory 
Committee Meeting in Fort Worth. 

Your kindness in sending the hat , which has been received, 
is greatly appreciated. I know I shall certainly enjoy 
wearing it. Thank you very much . 

Very truly yours, 

Richard T. Puckey 
Chief, Airports Di vision 

.-C~s.t\1-
ut{., l u 1950 




